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Permanent Denial 

 

You were placed on Permanent Denial of financial aid at 

Western due to previous financial aid suspension. Therefore, 

you are no longer eligible for financial aid at Western. 

If you have questions regarding this, contact Financial Aid 

Resources and Planning Services at finaid@westerntc.edu or by 

calling 608-785-9579. 
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